
 
 

 

OPENING  

Time: 6:00 PM  

Pledge of Allegiance 

Invocation:  Judy Masserang 

 

GUESTS  

Kieran Hyde, son of Nina Gazel 

 

VISITING ROTARIANS 

Doug Horst, Buckhead, GA Club. 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

Roger Hull (5/3) and Vince Van 

Tiem (5/6). 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

Lina Bowman, 14 years. Susan 

Mozena, 8 years. Scott Matthews, 4 

years. Matt Pingel, 4 years. 

 

ROVING REPORTER 

John Mozena 

-- Kudos to everyone who 

immediately funded the purchase of 

a tricycle for the ARC at last week’s 

meeting. 

-- Nina Gazel (and family) have 

purchased a house in Rogers MN, 4 

minutes from family, and will be 

moving there July 15.   

 

OIL CAN  

-- Postponed 

 

SUNSHINE NEWS 

Jackie Dale 

Please keep in your prayers: 

-- Eva Habib, who is in pain, after 

suffering a slipped disk. 

-- Carrie Maliszewski, who had to 

go back into the hospital and 

remains on a liquid diet for another 

30 days. 

-- Steve Cornillie’s nephew, Henry, 

who is finally home from the 

hospital and is doing well. 

-- Sherry McRill, whose husband, 

Lannie, passed away after a 

prolonged health battle. 

 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 

-- Paul Rentenbach thanked all who 

worked at Forgotten Harvest last 

Saturday. 

-- Food Drive at Memorial Church 

on 5/13.  There is a great need for 

food and household items so please 

buy extra groceries and stop by GP 

Memorial Church between 10:00am 

– 11:00am. 

-- Second Mile Center spring clean-

up.  This will take place from 

9:00am-11:00am on 5/20. Any 

questions, contact Scott Matthews. 

-- Volunteers will be needed to help 

register at the MI Humane Mutt 

March as the Ford House from 

9:00am to Noon on 6/3.  Contact 

Bob Lucas if you would like to 

volunteer. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

-- Euchre Night following the 5/10 

meeting.  Please contact Bill Roche 

if you would like to play. 

-- The Family Center is hosting a 

Suicide Prevention Walk and 

Mental Health Resource Fair from 

10:30am to 12:30pm on 5/21 at GP 

North.  All are welcome and you do 

not need to register in advance. 

-- The Frank Sladen Scholarship 

committee will be interviewing 

students, who were recommended 

by school counselors, on 5/8.  Six (3 

at GPS and 3 at GPN) are awarded 

to worthy students, who have 

overcome a hardship, at each 

school’s honors night. 

 

TODAY’S PROGRAM  

Will Owen, Jill McKeown, and Liz 

Naber, The Wig Boutique 

 

The Wig Boutique, located in 

Shelby Township, has been 

operating since the 1980s with Mr. 

Owen purchasing the business last 

year. The company is deeply 

 

committed to empowering women 

seeking alternative hair solutions by 

offering a large selection of human 

hair wigs, synthetic wigs, and hair 

pieces. 

 

Although a wig can be purchased 

for any reason, The Wig Boutique is 

available to provide private 

consultations to offer the best 

alternative hair solutions, and 

fittings, to women losing their hair 

for medical reasons. The quality of 

wigs has greatly improved over the 

years, whether they are synthetic or 

human hair. 

 

The speakers’ goals are to increase 

brand awareness, especially at 

chemotherapy locations, of what 

they offer and to increase the 

diversity of wigs available to be 

able to tailor to each woman’s race.  

The prices range from $250 to 

$5,000 and can be paid through 

insurance with a doctor’s referral. 

To learn more, please visit 

www.thewigboutiquemi.com 

 

FLOWER RAFFLE 

$101 in the pot.  Dave Colton 

purchased the winning ticket but 

was unable to find the joker.  

CA 

CALENDAR 

 

May 10: Mary Butler-Moore, 

Forgotten Harvest 

 

May 17: Fellowship Dinner (no  

meeting) at Gilbert’s Lodge in Saint 

Clair Shores 

 

May 24: Scholarship Night & Intern  

Anny Gulyas – Presentation of 

Scholarships 
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